
Bridging

Volunteer Foundations:
Ceremonies  &  Br idging

There are many
ceremonies in the Girl
Scout program. They are
important to girls and are
used to honor special
occasions or to recognize
an  accomplishment.
They can begin or end a
meeting or can simply
provide a memorable
experience to take home
with them from a troop
meeting, event, or camp.

Bridging is a special ceremony
that marks a girl’s move from one
level of Girl Scouting to another.

A ceremony can be held inside or
outside, for the troop alone, or for
their parents or community.

Ceremonies can be a formal
presentation or a very casual
happening.

For more information on Ceremonies and Bridging go to the GSNI-M
website: https://www.girlscoutsnorthernindiana-michiana.org
        In the search bar, type 'Ceremonies Handbook'.


